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MHT had several highlights this year. We had new riders and stables come out to our events and
clinics. We were able to host eight events as well as clinics and a final fun day. Clinics were designed to
target different needs and rider levels. We were fortunate to have professionals and club members who
could come out and share their knowledge and expertise.

Additionally, our club and our board worked hard to get new sponsors, participate in new fundraising
opportunities and apply for new grants. This grant money will allow us to purchase new cross-country
jumps. We have a list of the types of jumps we need and have started inquires into getting the jumps
built.

Every year we try to meet the needs of our membership from all over the province. We have tried
different event formats, different types of clinics and opportunities for all levels of riders.
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